August 2025

Principal's Message

From Mr. Gormaz

Dear Edison Families,

Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year! We are so excited to see our returning students and to meet our new students and families. We count on strong parent involvement and engagement to continue building on a tradition of excellence.

Building a strong home-school connection is essential to best support our Bobcats and we have a variety of ways to stay connected. Our primary grades will continue to use Class Dojo while our older students and families will now be using Parent Square as the primary communication tool. Please make sure to look for communication by our teachers inviting you to sign up to these important communication tools. We expect all families to sign up and welcome your engagement and communication when any need arises.

Another great way to plan to be engaged with us is by being a volunteer. We have a host of volunteer opportunities throughout the year and would welcome a helping hand. If you are interested in being a classroom volunteer or a field trip chaperone this year, please plan on attending one of our Parent Volunteer Orientations scheduled for Thursday, August 21 at 9:00 a.m. or Wednesday, August 27 at 5:00 p.m. We hope to see you here!

We are excited to partner with you to ensure the success of your child! Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher or the front office. Should you wish to communicate with me you can always email me at Mauricio.gormaz@omsd.net.

Respectfully, Mr. Gormaz



Scan here for a free printable Routine Checklist to help ease your mornings.



ANNOUNCEMENTS

- 8/6: First Day of School
- 8/14: Back to school Night @ 5:30pm
- 8/15: Minimum Day
- 8/15: All TK-Kinders schedule
 7:45am-12:15pm
- 8/15: 1st-8th grade dismissal @ 12:45pm
- 8/20: Fire Drill
- 8/21: Parent Volunteer Mtg @ 9am
- 8/21: GATE Mtg. @ 3:30pm
- 8/21: OMSD Board Mtg @ 5:30pm
- 8/27: Parent Volunteer Mtg @ 5pm
- 8/28: SPED Mtg @ 3pm

PBIS

Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports

Students will be reviewing Edison's values, which are:

Perseverance Unity Respect Responsibility

As we are starting our school routines, it would be a great time to have conversation with your student about what these values look like at school. Student's will be able to earn P.U.R.R points when displaying these values on campus whether it is in the classroom, on the playground or in the MPR.

ATTENDANCE

Hey Bobcats lets start this year off right by getting to school everyday and on time. Attendance Matters and it starts with you.

Edison's Outreach office is here to support you. If you find it is hard to get to school or get to school on time. Please reach out to Ms. Meyer or Ms. Gonzalez at brandee.meyer@omsd.net or breanna.gonzalez@omsd.net